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16th October 2023  

Yellow Door -  Star Project  

 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
  
 
This term the children in Year 5 & 6 will have the opportunity to take part in sessions delivered by Yellow 
Door’s STAR Project. The sessions will take place on 10th November (Y5) and 17th November (Y6) during the 
school day and will enhance the PSHE curriculum already in place.  
 
Sessions will cover aspects including: 
 

 Positive relationships 
 Respect 
 Diversity and difference 
 Rights and responsibilities 
 Appropriate language 

 
  
The sessions aim to create spaces for pupils to discuss these issues in a safe and non-judgemental way. 
Sessions will provide pupils with the opportunity to offer peer-to peer support, challenge one another on 
attitudes, and also pick up on any concerns they may have. 
  
Should you have any questions about any of the delivery please contact the school office who will put you 
in touch with a member of the inclusion team. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Steve Summerton 
Headteacher 
 


